
University of Rhode Island University of Rhode Island 

DigitalCommons@URI DigitalCommons@URI 

Letters: Outgoing (1990-1994) Education: National Endowment for the Arts 
and Humanities, Subject Files I (1973-1996) 

3-11-1991 

Letters: Outgoing (1990-1994): Correspondence 77 Letters: Outgoing (1990-1994): Correspondence 77 

Cervin Robinson 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_I_48 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Robinson, Cervin, "Letters: Outgoing (1990-1994): Correspondence 77" (1991). Letters: Outgoing 
(1990-1994). Paper 72. 
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_I_48/72 

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the Education: National Endowment for the 
Arts and Humanities, Subject Files I (1973-1996) at DigitalCommons@URI. It has been accepted for inclusion in 
Letters: Outgoing (1990-1994) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, 
please contact digitalcommons@etal.uri.edu. 

https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_I_48
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_I
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_I
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_I_48?utm_source=digitalcommons.uri.edu%2Fpell_neh_I_48%2F72&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_I_48/72?utm_source=digitalcommons.uri.edu%2Fpell_neh_I_48%2F72&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalcommons@etal.uri.edu


/ 
! 

11 March, 1991 

CERVIN ROBINSON 

2151 WEST 92ND STREET, APT. 10 E 

NEW YORK, NY 10028 

The Honorable Claiborne Pell 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Education, 

Arts & Humanities 
Committee on Labor and Human Resources 
Washington, DC 20510-6300 

Dear Senator Pell: 

Thank your for your letter of March 5 offering to express to 
the Chairman of the National Endowment for the Arts your support 
of my project to photograph Providence for the Museum of Art at 
the Rhode Island School of Design. I would be very grateful if 
you would do that, and I enclose a copy of the project description 
from my application for a Design Arts grant to the NEA. I shall 
keep you informed of the progress of my undertaking. 

Sincerely yours, 

Cervin Robinson 
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